
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR 

Tuesday 2
nd

 of April 2024 
 

 
The Chairman and Directors of Port Denarau Limited (PDML) are pleased to 
announce the appointment of Ms. Matelita Katamotu, Senior Associate 
Impact Investing of Fijian Holdings Ltd., as a Director of PDML with effect 
from 1st April 2024. 
 
Ms. Katamotu joins the PDML Board with a wealth of experience in the 
corporate, services, NGO, tourism and outsourcing industries.  She 
specialises in auditing, general accounting services and product 
development in the communal vanua tourism spaces.  She has a Bachelor of 
Commerce in Accounting and Economics and a Post Graduate Diploma in 
Professional Accounting attained from the University of the South Pacific.  
She is a member of the Fiji Institute of Chartered Accountants and an 
Associate Member of CPA (Australia).  Ms. Katamotu is presently employed 
by Fijian Holdings Ltd. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Ms. Matelita Katamotu to the Board of Port 
Denarau Marina Ltd. 
 
 

 

………………………………..    ……………………………….. 
Director       Director 


